Brentwood Planning Department

Blackmore Proposed Development
076 & 077
Woollard Way & Orchard Piece

To The Planning Officers,

| cannot agree to development on either of these sites. Blackmore does not have
the infrastructure to support or cope with the demands that will be made.

1. The village has little enough parking as it is trying to support the locals and
visitors alike.

2. How will the local stations deal with the extra demands being made on them by
the influx of cars.

3. There is one SMALL general store in the village (it also houses the post office),
which will struggle severely trying to serve these development.

4. There will be an enormous loss of wild life as their habitats will be destroyed,
which in turn, will be detrimental to the locals well being.

5. There is no secondary school.
6 The primary school is full to bursting.

7. Development in green belt will gradually envelop villages and it will all become
one massive urban sprawl and sucked in to Greater London.

8. On top of all this, there is a large development underway where Norton Heath
Equestrian Centre once stood. Blackmore Village will become a through road
or short cut for the development. This will create traffic problems (as if we don't
have enough already), cause more pollution and, there will be a much higher
risk of accidents occurring. It could be a child that gets killed.

9. We are also vulnerable to flooding. These developments will make it worse as
concrete foundations are laid, ditches get filled in and hedgerows get destroyed.
All this blocks the path of water flow so where will it go?

Yours Sincerel Jill Griffiths



